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Walsh, Matthew

Subject: FW: River rd chevron upgrade/ job complete 

From: Demers, Kevin <KDemers@ConcordNH.gov>  

Sent: Tuesday, December 24, 2024 3:51 AM 

To: Hill, Karen <KHill@ConcordNH.gov> 

Subject: FW: River rd chevron upgrade/ job complete  

Importance: High 

 

Morning Karen, 

 

Please see below photos of the newly installed River Rd chevrons that the sign crew installed as of yesterday 12/23. 

 

Let me know if you need anything else. 

 

Kevin J Demers 

Asst. Highway & Utilities Superintendent 

 

 
 

Concord General Services 

Highway and Utilities Division 

311 North State Street, Concord, NH 03301 

kdemers@concordnh.gov 

www.concordnh.gov/generalservices 

(603) 228-2737 

(603) 224-6729 (fax) 

       

 

 

Statement of Confidentiality 
  
The information contained in the electronic message and any attachments to this message are intended for the exclusive 
use of the addressee(s) and may contain confidential or privileged information.  If you are not the intended recipient, 
please notify the sender immediately at (603) 228-2737 or reply to the message, and destroy all copies of the message 
and any attachments. 

 

From: Johnson, Kenneth <KJohnson@ConcordNH.gov>  

Sent: Monday, December 23, 2024 2:52 PM 

To: Demers, Kevin <KDemers@ConcordNH.gov> 

Subject: River rd chevron upgrade/ job complete  
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Sent from my iPhone 


